
PAWTUCKET PROVIDENCE 

PAWTUCKET BROADCASTING CO. 

Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. ñ2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

450 MAIN STREET, PAWTUCKET, R. I. 

August 5, 1941 

We are in receipt of your letter dated 
August 2nd, 141. 

This will verify your reception of 
Radio Station `FC I on August 2, 1941. 

Thanking you for your very kind best 
wishes, we remain, 
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Very truly yours, 

PAWTUCKET BROADCASTING CO. 

By 

Howard W. Thornley, 
Chief Engineer 


